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Dear Parents/Carers,
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Reception Autumn Walk
Monday 7" October 2019

As part of their current topic “Autumn” and to support their learning the Reception Class will be going on a
walk around the local area spotting signs of Autumn and collecting natural objects to take back to the
classroom. The walk will take place on Monday 7th October in the afternoon and we would ask that children

bring wellingtons and a waterproof coat with them that day. Should you not wish you child to go on the
walk please inform Miss Hardy by 9am on Monday 7" October.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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